

HARVARD WATER - SEWER COMMISSION

MINUTES

MINUTES

Thursday, June 17, 2022
Virtual Meeting Held in accordance with Governors Executive Order Suspending
Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law

Cindy Russo, Chair

Kyle Hedrick

Richard Maiore

Present

Cindy Russo, Chair; Kyle Hedrick, Commissioner; Rick Maiore, Commissioner; Tim Bragan, Town Administrator.

- 1. The meeting was called to order by Ms. Russo at 10:00 a.m.
- 2. On a Maiore motion, the Commission voted unanimously to recommend to the Select Board that it proceed with connection to the Devens Water System.
- 3. A draft recommendation letter was reviewed, together with initial operating cost estimates prepared by Tom Mahana. On a Hedrick motion, the Commission voted unanimously to authorize the Chair to amend the letter to incorporate the operating cost estimates.
- 4. The Select Board will vote on a permanent solution for the Water System at its meeting on Tuesday, June 21. The Commissioners will attend that meeting in order to answer questions about the recommendation.
- 5. Tim Bragan reported that discussions are underway concerning the possibility of constructing a solar array at the sewer plant to decrease the costs of plant electric.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15.